
 
 

VU/Notice/2020-2021/002         Date: 13 July 2020 

 
Notice  

 
This is to inform all the faculty members and staff members of Vishwakarma 

University that as per the Order No. MaAa/SaPraVi/2361 dated 12th July 2020 of 

the Commissioner office Pune Municipal Corporation, the lockdown in Pune 

Municipal Corporation Limits in view of precautionary measures to control 

Corona Pandemic is declared from 01:00 a.m. on 14th July 2020 up to 12:00 

midnight of 23rd July 2020. According to the instructions in above mentioned 

order, the educational organisations are required to be remain closed during the 

said period of lockdown. This is for information of all and necessary action. 

 

The University will communicate for timely updates.  

 

Stay Home, Stay Safe.  

 
 
 
              Sd/- 

Registrar 
Vishwakarma University, Pune 

 


